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May 28, 2021 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Hon. David F. Jones, Chairman 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street 
Nashville, TN  37238 

Re: Withdrawal of Filing for Approval of the Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by AT&T 
Tennessee and United Communications, Inc. 
Docket No.  21-00057 

Dear Chairman Jones: 

AT&T Tennessee respectfully requests to withdraw the Stand-Alone Structure Access 
Agreement for Poles, Ducts, Conduits, and Rights-of-Way1 between AT&T Tennessee and 
United Communications, Inc. filed May 18, 2021 and assigned Docket No 21-00057.  The 
agreement was inadvertently filed in error. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Richard T. Howell 

CC: Kristin Jackson (via Kjackson@gounited.net) 

1 AT&T Tennessee referred to the agreement as an Interconnection Agreement in the cover letter. 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room om May 28, 2021 at 2:23 p.m. 
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